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Please do not pass this bill!  Prohibiting persons under 21 is discriminatory.  I have 

many relatives under 21 who already respectfully own guns and would be criminals 

under this law!  We are all very opposed to how this bill would negatively affect good, 

law-abiding young people interested in learning how to use firearms for sport, hunting 

and family traditions!  

 

Criminals under 21 always have and always get access to firearms no matter how 

many laws we pass!   

 

Do not pass this bill!   


